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April 28, 2014

President’s Message

To Members of the College Community:

| am writing to notify our community about resources available to students concerning sexual assault,
stalking, and domestic and intimate partner violence. The safety and well-being of all of its students is
the College’s highest priority. We want to offer support and guidance to those who may experience
sexual violence on- or off-campus.

April is Sexual Assault Awareness Month, a time in which activists nationwide focus additional public
efforts on helping individuals and communities better understand and prevent sexual violence. These
issues are extremely serious, and we are committed to assisting any student in need of services.

In accordance with CUNY Policies and Procedures Concerning Sexual Assault, Stalking, and Domestic and
Intimate Partner Violence Against Students, the College has developed a sexual violence resources guide

which can be accessed online and in offices throughout the campus.

We encourage our students to report any act of sexual violence to the Office of Public Safety (718-982-
2110) and to contact the Counseling Center (718-982-2391) for a confidential appointment.

If you have questions or concerns, please contact:

Danielle Dimitrov, Esq.,
Director of Diversity and Compliance/Chief Diversity Officer and Title IX Coordinator.

Building 1A, Room 103
Tel: 718-982-2250
Email: danielle.dimitrov@csi.cuny.edu

Sincerely,

L\JS’FVVLL-—-—__

William J. Fritz, PhD
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